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ECONOMETRIA DAMODAR GUJARATI 2004-01-01 Econometria: princípios, teoria e
aplicações práticas introduz os fundamentos da econometria de forma prática por
meio de exemplos da vida real, sem recorrer a cálculos matemáticos ou estatísticos
complexos. Damodar Gujarati apresenta os fundamentos e as técnicas estatísticas
avançadas mais importantes que economistas e cientistas sociais utilizam para
conduzir pesquisas empíricas mais usuais.Dividido em cinco partes, a obra discute,
na parte I, o modelo de regressão linear clássico, carro-chefe da econometria,
analisando criticamente seus pressupostos e suas formas funcionais mais comuns. Na
parte II, amplia as análises sobre o modelo de regressão e aborda as técnicas de
diagnósticos para a multicolinearidade, heterocedasticidade, autocorrelação e
erros do modelo de especificação. Na parte III, mostra os modelos logit, probit,
multinomial e de Poisson. Na parte IV, trata ainda dos modelos lineares
generalizados e de vários tópicos frequentemente encontrados em dados de séries
temporais, como conceitos de séries temporais estacionárias e não estacionárias,
séries temporais cointegradas e os modelos ARCH e GARCH que tratam a volatilidade
dos preços dos ativos, ilustradas com vários conjuntos de dados econômicos e
financeiros, e na parte V, o método das variáveis instrumentais e a regressão
multivariada.Todos os exemplos apresentados na obra foram resolvidos com os dois
principais softwares econométricos do mercado: STATA e Eviews, o que facilita a
interpretação das técnicas estatísticas e econométricas. E para ampliar ainda mais
o conhecimento do leitor, a obra conta com um Material de Apoio rico em exercícios
práticos e dois capítulos extras sobre modelos de regressão linear hierárquica e
bootstrapping. Aplicação: destinado para estudantes de graduação e pós-graduação
em Economia, Ciências Contábeis e Atuariais, Gestão Financeira e disciplinas
relacionadas à modelagem matemática e gestão de risco. Também é destinado a
estudantes em programas de Mestrado ou MBA e para pesquisadores em empresas,
governo e organizações de pesquisa que necessitam de ferramentas econométricas.
Entrepreneurship, Business and Economics - Vol. 2 Mehmet Huseyin Bilgin 2016-03-23
This volume of Eurasian Studies in Business and Economics focuses on latest
results from research in Banking and Finance, Accounting and Corporate Governance,
Growth and Development, along with a focus on the Energy sector. The first part on
Accounting and Corporate Governance features articles on environmental accounting,
audit quality, financial information, and adoption of governance principles. The
Banking and Finance part looks at risk-behavior in banks, credit ratings during
subprime crisis, stakeholder management, and stock market crises. The book focuses
then on the energy sector and analyzes macroeconomic impacts of electricity
generation, risk dimensions in wind energy, the latest EU energy reforms, and
discusses prediction models.
Applied Health Economics Andrew M. Jones 2012-09-25 "The first edition of Applied
Health Economics did an expert job of showing how the availability of large scale
data sets and the rapid advancement of advanced econometric techniques can help
health economists and health professionals make sense of information better than
ever before.The book draws on key sources of information such as the European
Community Household Panel (ECHP) and the WHO Multi-Country Survey Study (WHO-MCS)
and assumes a familiarity with the computer programme Stata, now in an eleventh

Applied Microeconomic Analysis: STATA And Solving Problems Alexander Shemetev
2020-12-28 This book can be divided into two parts. The first part is about using
stata for the applied microeconomic analysis. We will estimate the local beer
market in one of the metropolitan areas of the United States of America. The
coding, plotting charts, and some derivations are included in this part. The
second part is about the solution to the simple problems in microeconomics
(please, see the table of content at the end of this book). Simple tasks are
devoted to derivations, writing the first-order conditions, optimization problems,
and finding the proper solution. I also put there my theorem on how to solve the
social planner problem with the use of the matrices and the Cramer's rule.
Although both the solution of this problem and the Cramer's rule is not a new
thing, the application of the Cramer's rule for solving the problem of
distribution in a social planner problem is a new thing. Although those problems
are quite simple, they're not trivial. So I hope you will find this book useful.
Principles of Econometrics R. Carter Hill 2018-02-21 Principles of Econometrics,
Fifth Edition, is an introductory book for undergraduate students in economics and
finance, as well as first-year graduate students in a variety of fields that
include economics, finance, accounting, marketing, public policy, sociology, law,
and political science. Students will gain a working knowledge of basic
econometrics so they can apply modeling, estimation, inference, and forecasting
techniques when working with real-world economic problems. Readers will also gain
an understanding of econometrics that allows them to critically evaluate the
results of others’ economic research and modeling, and that will serve as a
foundation for further study of the field. This new edition of the highly-regarded
econometrics text includes major revisions that both reorganize the content and
present students with plentiful opportunities to practice what they have read in
the form of chapter-end exercises.
Business Information Systems Witold Abramowicz 2016-06-27 This book contains the
refereed proceedings of the 19th International Conference on Business Information
Systems, BIS 2016, held in Leipzig, Germany, in July 2016. The BIS conference
series follows trends in academia and business research; thus the theme of the BIS
2016 conference was Smart Business Ecosystems". This recognizes that no business
is an island and competition is increasingly taking place between business
networks and no longer between individual companies. A variety of aspects is
relevant for designing and understanding smart business ecosystems. They reach
from new business models, value chains and processes to all aspects of analytical,
social and enterprise applications and platforms as well as cyber-physical
infrastructures. The 33 full and 1 short papers were carefully reviewed and
selected from 87 submissions. They are grouped into sections on ecosystems; big
and smart data; smart infrastructures; process management; business and enterprise
modeling; service science; social media; and applications.
Handbook of Research Methods and Applications in Empirical Microeconomics
Hashimzade, Nigar 2021-11-18 Written in a comprehensive yet accessible style, this
Handbook introduces readers to a range of modern empirical methods with
applications in microeconomics, illustrating how to use two of the most popular
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version. The book has been fully updated to reflect the enhancements to this key
package.In addition to methodology, the book also contains a brand new chapter on
regression models for health care costs, thus broadening the book's readership to
those working on risk adjustment and health technology appraisal. The text also
fully reflects the very latest advances in the health economics field and the key
journal literature"--Provided by publisher.
Microeconometrics Using Stata, Revised Edition A. Colin Cameron 2010-03-09 A
complete and up-to-date survey of microeconometric methods available in Stata,
Microeconometrics Using Stata, Revised Edition is an outstanding introduction to
microeconometrics and how to execute microeconometric research using Stata. It
covers topics left out of most microeconometrics textbooks and omitted from basic
introductions to Stata. This revised edition has been updated to reflect the new
features available in Stata 11 that are useful to microeconomists. Instead of
using mfx and the user-written margeff commands, the authors employ the new
margins command, emphasizing both marginal effects at the means and average
marginal effects. They also replace the xi command with factor variables, which
allow you to specify indicator variables and interaction effects. Along with
several new examples, this edition presents the new gmm command for generalized
method of moments and nonlinear instrumental-variables estimation. In addition,
the chapter on maximum likelihood estimation incorporates enhancements made to ml
in Stata 11. Throughout the book, the authors use simulation methods to illustrate
features of the estimators and tests described and provide an in-depth Stata
example for each topic discussed. They also show how to use Stata’s programming
features to implement methods for which Stata does not have a specific command.
The unique combination of topics, intuitive introductions to methods, and detailed
illustrations of Stata examples make this book an invaluable, hands-on addition to
the library of anyone who uses microeconometric methods.
Third-Order Risk Preferences and Cumulative Prospect Theory Michael Borß
2017-03-02 There is broad theoretical and empirical evidence that investors
exhibit a preference for skewness. However, there is little research regarding the
extent to which individuals really favor positive skewness in individual decision
making. In this dissertation, a controlled laboratory experiment is used to test
for skewness preferences and prudence – a broader third-order risk preference that
is closely linked to skewness preferences. Skewness and prudence preferences are
further analyzed both within an Expected Utility Theory framework as well as with
Cumulative Prospect Theory. For this, a sound experimental setup is used that also
excludes any potentially distortionary effects from loss aversion. This
dissertation therefore contributes to better understanding of individual risk
preferences and other impact factors, such as a more “rational” vs. a more
“intuitive” decision making process in individual decision making.
The Economics of Motorsports Paulo Mourão 2017-05-29 This book, the first study of
its kind, examines the economics behind motorsports, in particular Formula One.
Chapters discuss the costs involved in Formula racing and how they are borne by
teams, promoters and racers. The book also looks at how society, the public and
the private sectors stand to benefit economically from the motorsport industry.
Other issues like the economics of TV rights, sponsorship and sustainability are
also addressed, again for the first time in an economics book. Moving beyond the
economics of what happens off the track, the book also undertakes a serious
examination of what goes in to making a winning team and what having a winning
racer can do for a team’s fortunes. Mourão’s highly relevant and contemporary book
also looks at how motorsport teams confront the challenges of the modern sporting
world, including the changing dynamics of sports media and considers the future of
Formula 1 as motorsports evolve.
The SAGE Encyclopedia of Educational Research, Measurement, and Evaluation Bruce
B. Frey 2018-01-29 In an era of curricular changes and experiments and high-stakes
testing, educational measurement and evaluation is more important than ever. In
addition to expected entries covering the basics of traditional theories and
methods, other entries discuss important sociopolitical issues and trends
influencing the future of that research and practice. Textbooks, handbooks,
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monographs and other publications focus on various aspects of educational
research, measurement and evaluation, but to date, there exists no major reference
guide for students new to the field. This comprehensive work fills that gap,
covering traditional areas while pointing the way to future developments.
Features: Nearly 700 signed entries are contained in an authoritative work
spanning four volumes and available in choice of electronic and/or print formats.
Although organized A-to-Z, front matter includes a Reader’s Guide grouping entries
thematically to help students interested in a specific aspect of education
research, measurement, and evaluation to more easily locate directly related
entries. (For instance, sample themes include Data, Evaluation, Measurement
Concepts & Issues, Research, Sociopolitical Issues, Standards.) Back matter
includes a Chronology of the development of the field; a Resource Guide to classic
books, journals, and associations; and a detailed Index. Entries conclude with
References/Further Readings and Cross References to related entries. The Index,
Reader’s Guide themes, and Cross References will combine to provide robust searchand-browse in the e-version.
Microeconometrics Using Stata A. Colin Cameron 2009 This outstanding introduction
to microeconometrics research using Stata offers the most complete and up-to-date
survey of methods available. The authors address each topic with an in-depth
example and demonstrate how to use Stata's programming features to implement
methods for which the application does not have a specific command.
Microeconometrics and MATLAB: An Introduction Abi Adams 2016-01-14 This book is a
practical guide for theory-based empirical analysis in economics that guides the
reader through the first steps when moving between economic theory and applied
research. The book provides a hands-on introduction to some of the techniques that
economists use for econometric estimation and shows how to convert a selection of
standard and advanced estimators into MATLAB code. The book first provides a brief
introduction to MATLAB and its syntax, before moving into microeconometric
applications studied in undergraduate and graduate econometrics courses. Along
with standard estimation methods such as, for example, Method of Moments, Maximum
Likelihood, and constrained optimisation, the book also includes a series of
chapters examining more advanced research methods. These include discrete choice,
discrete games, dynamic models on a finite and infinite horizon, and semi- and
nonparametric methods. In closing, it discusses more advanced features that can be
used to optimise use of MATLAB, including parallel computing. Each chapter is
structured around a number of worked examples, designed for the reader to tackle
as they move through the book. Each chapter ends with a series of readings,
questions, and extensions, designed to help the reader on their way to adapting
the examples in the book to fit their own research questions.
Education Finance, Equality, and Equity Iris BenDavid-Hadar 2018-08-13 This volume
revisits educational equality and equity issues, especially, in education financerelated topics consisting of 15 chapters and organized in two parts. The first
part of the volume entitled “Education Finance”, focuses on equity aspects of
resource allocation and its influence on education. The second part, entitled
“Educational Equality and Equity”, focuses on the conceptualization, and the
measurements of educational inequity, and inequality with special emphasis on the
cost of inequality. The field of education finance has been significantly
influencing policy-makers in many countries in recent years. This volume is
focused on equity and equality in education finance in an international frame.
This book would be of interest to (1) scholars at the fields of education finance,
economics of education, and educational policy, (2) graduate students at the
course of school finance or economics of education, and (3) local and global
policy makers at the fields of education policy, and education finance.
Reader's Guide to the Social Sciences Jonathan Michie 2014-02-03 This 2-volume
work includes approximately 1,200 entries in A-Z order, critically reviewing the
literature on specific topics from abortion to world systems theory. In addition,
nine major entries cover each of the major disciplines (political economy;
management and business; human geography; politics; sociology; law; psychology;
organizational behavior) and the history and development of the social sciences in
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a broader sense.
Microeconometrics Using Stata Adrian Colin Cameron 2010 A complete and up-to-date
survey of microeconometric methods available in Stata, Microeconometrics Using
Stata, Revised Edition is an outstanding introduction to microeconometrics and how
to execute microeconometric research using Stata. It covers topics left out of
most microeconometrics textbooks and omitted from basic introductions to Stata.
Throughout the book, the authors use simulation methods to illustrate features of
the estimators and tests described and provide an in-depth Stata example for each
topic discussed. They also show how to use Stata?s programming features to
implement methods for which Stata does not have a specific command.
Selected Studies in Biodiversity Bülent Şen 2018-06-20 The present book offers an
overall up-to-date overview of the biological diversity, comprising many
interesting chapters focussing on the different aspects of biodiversity. Most of
the chapters include findings of investigations and observations on biodiversity,
whilst a few are based on statistically and theoretically derived information. The
book produced sufficient information on the occurrence and distribution of many
plant and animal species or groups of organisms with environmental estimates from
a wide variety of interesting terrestrial and aquatic habitats. With 18
interesting and elaborately prepared chapters, the present book would definitely
be an ideal source of scientific information to the advanced students, junior
researchers, scientists and a portion of the public involved in ecology and other
research areas involving biodiversity studies. It will also help to the
development of the growing awareness of the close linkage between the conversation
of biodiversity and economic development.
An Introduction to Modern Econometrics Using Stata Christopher F. Baum 2006-08-17
Integrating a contemporary approach to econometrics with the powerful
computational tools offered by Stata, An Introduction to Modern Econometrics Using
Stata focuses on the role of method-of-moments estimators, hypothesis testing, and
specification analysis and provides practical examples that show how the theories
are applied to real data sets using Stata. As an expert in Stata, the author
successfully guides readers from the basic elements of Stata to the core
econometric topics. He first describes the fundamental components needed to
effectively use Stata. The book then covers the multiple linear regression model,
linear and nonlinear Wald tests, constrained least-squares estimation, Lagrange
multiplier tests, and hypothesis testing of nonnested models. Subsequent chapters
center on the consequences of failures of the linear regression model's
assumptions. The book also examines indicator variables, interaction effects, weak
instruments, underidentification, and generalized method-of-moments estimation.
The final chapters introduce panel-data analysis and discrete- and limiteddependent variables and the two appendices discuss how to import data into Stata
and Stata programming. Presenting many of the econometric theories used in modern
empirical research, this introduction illustrates how to apply these concepts
using Stata. The book serves both as a supplementary text for undergraduate and
graduate students and as a clear guide for economists and financial analysts.
Negotiations with Interim Contracts Konstantin Barrmeyer 2017-07 Which negotiation
strategies are effective under different time pressure conditions? When and how
should negotiators focus value creation and claiming? Via context-dependent
content analysis, these and related questions are investigated experimentally for
negotiations with interim contracts. Results suggest several precursors for
individual and dyad success: focusing integration of interests early and
symmetrically, claiming value covertly, and aligning on process. Moreover,
evidence for behavioral patterns in the form of lock-in, matching and adapting
strategy to interim outcomes is gathered. Dissertation. (Series: Business
Management Series / Betriebswirtschaftliche Schriftenreihe, Vol. 90) [Subject:
Economics, Business Negotiation]
Regressionsanalyse in der empirischen Wirtschafts- und Sozialforschung Band 1
Matthias-W. Stoetzer 2017-05-30 Das Lehrbuch richtet sich an Studierende und
Wissenschaftler, die im Rahmen einer Forschungsarbeit selbst Daten erheben und
analysieren oder die vorhandene Literatur auswerten müssen. Häufig stehen sie vor
brief-contents-microeconometrics-using-stata-revised-edition

dem Problem, nur schemenhafte (und häufig wenig erfreuliche) Erinnerungen an ihre
Statistik- oder Ökonometrieveranstaltungen zu besitzen. Die Regressionsanalyse ist
die gängige Methode zur Untersuchung empirischer Fragestellungen in den
Wirtschafts- und Sozialwissenschaften. Dabei verzichtet der Autor erstens auf jede
abschreckende mathematische Ausführung. Zweitens sind die Kapitel so aufgebaut,
dass ein selbständiges Studium problemlos möglich ist. Drittens wird der Leser
Schritt für Schritt von der einfachsten Regression zu komplexeren Verfahren
geführt. Hierzu sind jedem Kapitel die wichtigsten Lernziele und Schlüsselbegriffe
vorangestellt. Jedes Kapitel schließt mit einer Reihe von Übungsaufgaben mit
Lösungen. Alle Regressionsverfahren und Tests werden jeweils anhand der
Statistikprogramme SPSS und Stata sowie mittels Screenshots erklärt. Behandelt
werden auch komplexere Probleme (z. B. Heteroskedastie, Autokorrelation,
Multikollinearität, einflussreiche Beobachtungen und Fehlspezifikation). Diese
ebenfalls nicht unter mathematischen Aspekten, sondern hinsichtlich ihrer
inhaltlichen Konsequenzen und möglichen Lösungen. Darüber hinaus erläutert das
Buch die praktischen Schwierigkeiten der Ermittlung kausaler Wirkungen (das RoyRubin-Kausalmodell), der Unterscheidung von statistischer Signifikanz und
inhaltlicher Relevanz sowie optimaler Stichprobenumfänge.
Corporate Finance Stefan Cristian Gherghina 2021-05-18 This book comprises 19
papers published in the Special Issue entitled “Corporate Finance”, focused on
capital structure (Kedzior et al., 2020; Ntoung et al., 2020; Vintilă et al.,
2019), dividend policy (Dragotă and Delcea, 2019; Pinto and Rastogi, 2019) and
open-market share repurchase announcements (Ding et al., 2020), risk management
(Chen et al., 2020; Nguyen Thanh, 2019; Štefko et al., 2020), financial reporting
(Fossung et al., 2020), corporate brand and innovation (Barros et al., 2020; Błach
et al., 2020), and corporate governance (Aluchna and Kuszewski, 2020; Dragotă et
al.,2020; Gruszczyński, 2020; Kjærland et al., 2020; Koji et al., 2020; Lukason
and Camacho-Miñano, 2020; Rashid Khan et al., 2020). It covers a broad range of
companies worldwide (Cameroon, China, Estonia, India, Japan, Norway, Poland,
Romania, Slovakia, Spain, United States, Vietnam), as well as various industries
(heat supply, high-tech, manufacturing).
Financial Microeconometrics Marek Gruszczyński 2019-11-23 This book explores new
topics in modern research on empirical corporate finance and applied accounting,
especially the econometric analysis of microdata. Dubbed “financial
microeconometrics” by the author, this concept unites both methodological and
applied approaches. The book examines how quantitative methods can be applied in
corporate finance and accounting research in order to predict companies getting
into financial distress. Presented in a clear and straightforward manner, it also
suggests methods for linking corporate governance to financial performance, and
discusses what the determinants of accounting disclosures are. Exploring these
questions by way of numerous practical examples, this book is intended for
researchers, practitioners and students who are not yet familiar with the variety
of approaches available for data analysis and microeconometrics. “This book on
financial microeconometrics is an excellent starting point for research in
corporate finance and accounting. In my view, the text is positioned between a
narrative and a scientific treatise. It is based on a vast amount of literature
but is not overloaded with formulae. My appreciation of financial
microeconometrics has very much increased. The book is well organized and properly
written. I enjoyed reading it.” Wolfgang Marty, Senior Investment Strategist,
AgaNola AG
Regression Models for Categorical Dependent Variables Using Stata, Second Edition
J. Scott Long 2006 After reviewing the linear regression model and introducing
maximum likelihood estimation, Long extends the binary logit and probit models,
presents multinomial and conditioned logit models and describes models for sample
selection bias.
Assessing Technology and Innovation Policies Cristiano Antonelli 2020-05-21 This
volume brings together eminent international scholars to discuss and analyze
regional and national technology and innovation policies from an economic
assessment or economic impacts perspective. The analysis covers policies relevant
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to countries in Europe and Asia, and the United States. Not only might this volume
initiate further study of technology and innovation policies, on a country-bycountry basis, but also it might open doors for comparative policy analysis. This
book was originally published as a special issue of Economics of Innovation and
New Technology.
Food Security Assessment, 2010-20 Shahia Shapouri 2010-11 Food security in 70
developing countries is estimated to have improved between 2009 and 2010, in part
due to economic recovery in many of these countries. The number of food-insecure
people in the developing countries is estimated to decrease about 5 percent from
2009 to 882 million in 2010. The number of food-insecure people at the aggregate
level will not improve much over the next decade, declining by only 1 percent.
While there will be notable improvements in Asia and Latin America, the situation
in Sub-Saharan Africa is projected to deteriorate after 2010. Food-insecure people
are defined as those consuming less than the nutritional target of 2,100 calories
per day per person. Charts and tables.
State Fragility and Resilience in sub-Saharan Africa John Idriss Lahai 2020-03-06
This book focuses on the indicators of fragility and the resilience of state-led
interventions to address them in sub-Saharan Africa. It analyzes the ‘figure’ of
fragile states as the unit the analysis and situates the study of fragility,
governance and political adaptation within contemporary global and local
political, economic and socio-cultural contexts. The chapters offer an
indispensable, econometrically informed guide to better understanding issues that
have an impact on fragility in governance and nation-building and affect policymaking and program design targeting institutions in various circumstances. These
issues, as they relate to the indicators of fragility, are the contexts and
correlates of armed conflicts on statehood and state fragility, the poverty-trap,
pandemics and household food insecurity, and child labor. Case studies from across
46 sub-Saharan African (SSA) countries are assessed to offer clear, broad and
multidisciplinary views of what the future holds for them and the international
donor communities at large. Regarding state-led interventions, the authors utilize
insightful statistical methods and epistemologies to explain the correlates of
behavioral language frames and conflict de-escalation on battle-related deaths
across the conflict zones within the sub-region, the regional and country-level
interventions to end child labor, the institutional frameworks and interventions
in the advancement of food security and health. This book will be of interest to
scholars of economics, development, politics in developing countries, Area and
African Studies, peace, conflict and security studies.
How German Parties Select Candidates of Immigrant Origin Sara Ceyhan 2020-10-31
This book analyzes the threshold candidates of immigrant background need to
overcome to run for legislative office. Understanding whether political parties
are able to adapt their selection criteria helps to assess their ability to
respond to the underrepresentation of citizens of immigrant origin in parliament.
Although Germany’s ethnic diversity is on a steady rise, citizens of immigrant
origin remain descriptively underrepresented. Despite the pivotal role the intraparty candidate selection plays in shaping who runs for election, the question of
how candidates of immigrant background fare in political parties’ candidate
selection in comparison to native-born candidates remained a blind spot of
research. Therefore, the author presents in-depth empirical evidence on the
selection of candidates of immigrant background in German political parties. The
book addresses scholars of political science interested in electoral studies as
well as policy-makers and party officials interested in a balanced representation
of their political representatives.
Regional Science Perspectives on Tourism and Hospitality Mauro Ferrante 2020-12-16
This book approaches the tourism and hospitality industry from a regional science
perspective. By analyzing the spatial context of tourist travels, the hospitality
sector, and the regional impacts of tourist activities, it demonstrates the value
of the regional science paradigm for understanding the dynamics and effects of
tourism and hospitality-related phenomena. Written by leading regional science
scholars from various countries as well as professionals from organizations such
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as OECD and AirBnB, the contributions address topics such as migration, new types
of accommodation, segmentation of tourism demand, and the potential use of
tracking technologies in tourism research. The content is divided into five parts,
the first of which analyzes spatial effects on the development of firms in the
tourism industry, while the second approaches temporal and spatial variability in
tourism through analytical regional science tools. The broader economic and social
impacts of tourism are addressed in part three. Part four assesses specific
tourism segments and tourist behaviors, while part five discusses environmental
aspects and tourism destination policies. The book will appeal to scholars of
regional and spatial science and tourism, as well as tourism specialists and
policymakers interested in developing science and evidence-based tourism policies.
Learning Microeconometrics with R Christopher P. Adams 2020-12-29 This book
provides an introduction to the field of microeconometrics through the use of R.
The focus is on applying current learning from the field to real world problems.
It uses R to both teach the concepts of the field and show the reader how the
techniques can be used. It is aimed at the general reader with the equivalent of a
bachelor’s degree in economics, statistics or some more technical field. It covers
the standard tools of microeconometrics, OLS, instrumental variables, Heckman
selection and difference in difference. In addition, it introduces bounds, factor
models, mixture models and empirical Bayesian analysis. Key Features: Focuses on
the assumptions underlying the algorithms rather than their statistical
properties. Presents cutting-edge analysis of factor models and finite mixture
models. Uses a hands-on approach to examine the assumptions made by the models and
when the models fail to estimate accurately. Utilizes interesting real-world data
sets that can be used to analyze important microeconomic problems. Introduces R
programming concepts throughout the book. Includes appendices that discuss some of
the standard statistical concepts and R programming used in the book.
Palgrave Handbook of Econometrics T. Mills 2009-06-25 Following theseminal
Palgrave Handbook of Econometrics: Volume I , this second volume brings together
the finestacademicsworking in econometrics today andexploresapplied econometrics,
containing contributions onsubjects includinggrowth/development econometrics and
applied econometrics and computing.
New Business and Regulatory Strategies in the Postal Sector Pier Luigi Parcu
2019-02-13 This book addresses major issues facing postal and delivery services
throughout the world. Worldwide, there is currently a considerable amount of
interest in postal and delivery economics. The industry is reacting to a state of
near crisis and is implementing different drastic changes. The European Commission
and member States are still wrestling with the problem of how to implement entry
liberalization into postal markets, how to address digital competition, and how to
maintain the universal service obligation (USO). The Postal Accountability and
Enhancement Act of 2006 in the U.S. has perhaps created and exacerbated the
problems faced by USPS. Digitalisation, technological development and online
platforms are strongly affecting both the way postal and delivery operators are
managing their services as well as their role on the market. Strong emphasis was
attributed to the assets of Postal Operators (POs) and their added value in the
digital age as well as on new business strategies. This volume presents original
essays by prominent researchers in the field, selected and edited from papers
presented at this year’s 26th Conference on Postal and Delivery Economics held in
Split, Croatia, from May 30- June 2, 2018.Topics addressed by this volume include
quality of service, last mile solutions, and competition in the liberalized
market. This book will be a useful tool not only for graduate students and
professors, but also for postal administrations, consulting firms, and federal
government departments.
Latin American and Iberian Entrepreneurship João Leitão
Regression Analysis of Count Data A. Colin Cameron 2013-05-27 Students in both
social and natural sciences often seek regression methods to explain the frequency
of events, such as visits to a doctor, auto accidents, or new patents awarded.
This book, now in its second edition, provides the most comprehensive and up-todate account of models and methods to interpret such data. The authors combine
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theory and practice to make sophisticated methods of analysis accessible to
researchers and practitioners working with widely different types of data and
software in areas such as applied statistics, econometrics, marketing, operations
research, actuarial studies, demography, biostatistics and quantitative social
sciences. The new material includes new theoretical topics, an updated and
expanded treatment of cross-section models, coverage of bootstrap-based and
simulation-based inference, expanded treatment of time series, multivariate and
panel data, expanded treatment of endogenous regressors, coverage of quantile
count regression, and a new chapter on Bayesian methods.
New Frontiers in Microsimulation Modelling Ann Harding 2017-10-19 In the past
fifteen years, microsimulation models have become firmly established as vital
tools for analysis of the distributional impact of changes in governmental
programmes. Across Europe, the US, Canada and Australia, microsimulation models
are used extensively to assess who are the winners and losers from proposed policy
reforms; this is now expanding into new frontiers, both geographically and in
terms of policy areas. With contributions from more than 60 international experts,
this volume offers a comprehensive introduction to the state of microsimulation
internationally, illustrating a wide range of new applications and approaches. It
will be of relevance to government policy makers, social policy planners,
economists and those concerned with predicting the impact of public policy change
and to academics in a variety of disciplines, especially social and public policy,
human geography, development studies and economics.
Quantitative Methods in Tourism Economics Álvaro Matias 2012-12-13 Tourism
economics is partly based on established principles from the economics discipline,
but it also incorporates elements from sociology, psychology, organization theory
and ecology. It has over the years turned into an appealing multi-disciplinary
oriented approach to the understanding of the impacts of leisure time in a modern
society, including cultural heritage, sustainable quality of life, and industrial
organization of the hospitality industry. The increasing dynamics in the tourist
industry and its worldwide effects will continue to attract the attention of both
the research and the policy sector in the years to come. Rather than speculating
on non-observed facts, there is a clear need for evidence-based research in order
to map out the complex dynamics of the tourist industry. The present volume
comprises novel studies – mainly of a quantitative-analytical nature – on the
supply, demand and contextual aspects of modern tourism. It contains a sound mix
of theory, methodology, policy and case studies on various tourism issues in
different parts of the world.
A Practical Guide to Using Panel Data Simonetta Longhi 2014-12-01 This timely,
thoughtful book provides a clear introduction to using panel data in research. It
describes the different types of panel datasets commonly used for empirical
analysis, and how to use them for cross sectional, panel, and event history
analysis. Longhi and Nandi then guide the reader through the data management and
estimation process, including the interpretation of the results and the
preparation of the final output tables. Using existing data sets and structured as
hands-on exercises, each chapter engages with practical issues associated with
using data in research. These include: Data cleaning Data preparation Computation
of descriptive statistics Using sample weights Choosing and implementing the right
estimator Interpreting results Preparing final output tables Graphical
representation Written by experienced authors this exciting textbook provides the
practical tools needed to use panel data in research.
Microeconometrics A. Colin Cameron 2005-05-09 The book is oriented to the
practitioner.
Varieties of Economic Inequality Sebastiano Fadda 2016-03-10 Recently, the issue
of inequality has regained attention in economic and political debates. Although
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this interest is welcome, the debate is still mostly focused on income or wealth
distribution, which is an important aspect but does not present a complete view of
inequality. Most of the theoretical and empirical studies produced by economists
concern personal income distribution or factor income distribution. This is more
evident in the studies of the evolution and characteristics of contemporary
capitalism and globalization. Varieties of Economic Inequality considers both
theoretical perspectives and empirical evidence of aspects such as income, gender,
race, technology, power, region, education and class. Ultimately, this text
rejects the idea of supposed long run constant factor shares, the positive effects
of inequality and the greater importance of absolute level of income compared to
its unequal distribution, and instead reveals the structural inequalities that
exist within societies. This book advocates a move away from the focusing on
inequality at the level of the individual and suggests policy for eradicating
these various forms of inequality. It is suitable for those who study political
economy, social inequality as well as economic theory and philosophy.
Corporate Governance, Ownership Structure and Firm Performance Hoang N. Pham
2022-01-25 The relationship between ownership structure and firm performance has
been studied extensively in corporate finance and corporate governance literature.
Nevertheless, the mediation (path) analysis to examine the issue can be adopted as
a new approach to explain why and how ownership structure is related to firm
performance and vice versa. This approach calls for full recognition of the roles
of agency costs and corporate risk-taking as essential mediating variables in the
bi-directional and mediated relationship between ownership structure and firm
performance. Based on the agency theory, corporate risk management theory and
accounting for the dynamic endogeneity in the ownership–performance relationship,
this book develops two-mediator mediation models, including recursive and nonrecursive mediation models, to investigate the ownership structure–firm
performance relationship. It is demonstrated that agency costs and corporate risktaking are the ‘missing links’ in the ownership structure–firm performance
relationship. Hence, this book brings into attention the mediation and dynamic
approach to this issue and enhances the knowledge of the mechanisms for improving
firm’s financial performance. This book will be of interest to corporate finance,
management and economics researchers and policy makers. Post-graduate research
students in corporate governance and corporate finance will also find this book
beneficial to the application of econometrics into multi-dimensional and complex
issues of the firm, including ownership structure, agency problems, corporate risk
management and financial performance.
The Analysis of Household Surveys (Reissue Edition with a New Preface) Angus
Deaton 2019-01-10 Two decades after its original publication, The Analysis of
Household Surveys is reissued with a new preface by its author, Sir Angus Deaton,
recipient of the 2015 Nobel Prize in Economic Sciences. This classic work remains
relevant to anyone with a serious interest in using household survey data to shed
light on policy issues. The book reviews the analysis of household survey data,
including the construction of household surveys, the econometric tools useful for
such analysis, and a range of problems in development policy for which this survey
analysis can be applied. Chapter 1 describes the features of survey design that
need to be understood in order to undertake appropriate analysis. Chapter 2
discusses the general econometric and statistical issues that arise when using
survey data for estimation and inference. Chapter 3 covers the use of survey data
to measure welfare, poverty, and distribution. Chapter 4 focuses on the use of
household budget data to explore patterns of household demand. Chapter 5 discusses
price reform, its effects on equity and efficiency, and how to measure them.
Chapter 6 addresses the role of household consumption and saving in economic
development. The book includes an appendix providing code and programs using
STATA, which can serve as a template for users' own analysis.
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